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Dear Parents and Carers,

Our pupils have been enthusiastically participating in cricket sessions led by an external coach. These sessions not only enhance their physical
skills but also foster feamwork and sportsmanship. There are still spaces available to join a KS2 cricket club affer scheol on a Thursday, if you
wish fo book please use this link; hHps//heckingtonstrewscofeschooldoud couk/

I must address an important issue reqarding the safety of our school community. We have observed concerning parking practices during drop-
off and pick-up times, specifically the use of zig-zaq lines outside the school. Can I please ask that all parents and carers refrain from parking in
these designated areas, as they are crucial for maintaining clear sightlines and ensuring the safety of our pupils.

Furthermore, I kindly request that everyone ensures that they are aware of the increased traffic and pedestrian activity around our scheol
premises during these peak fimes. Our collective vigilance is paramount in preventing potential accidents and safequarding our children. Thank you
for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Judith Bentley
Head teacher
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